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Mr. James G. Keppler h{ -

Regional Administrator w- f%, ,

Region III
-

file NM
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission F l

"

799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Subject: Clinton Power Station Construction Project Evaluation

Dear Mr. Keppler:

Attached is the report of Institute of Nuclear Power Operations'
(INPO) Construction Project Evaluation of Illinois Power Company's
Clinton Power Station. The evaluation was conducted during the

period November 28 - December 5, 1983.

Illinois Power Company has established programs and a track-
ing system for resolving the findings identified in this report.
We will be glad to further discuss our plans for resolving the
findings if you desire.

Sincerely yours, *

1

Hall. .

Vice President
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attachment

cc USNRC Resident Inspector ,

Manager - Quality Assurance (w/o attachment)
Illinois Department of Nuclear Safety
Director - Office of I&E, Washington, D.C. 20555
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